
 

       

       

       

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUR GAP YEAR WITH HEIDELBERGCEMENT 

HeidelbergCement is one of the world’s largest integrated manufacturers of building materials and solutions, 

with leading market positions in aggregates, cement, and ready-mixed concrete. Around 53,000 employees at 

more than 3,000 locations in over 50 countries deliver long-term financial performance through operational 

excellence and openness for change. At the center of actions lies the responsibility for the environment. As 

forerunner on the path to carbon neutrality, HeidelbergCement crafts material solutions for the future. 

As part of the gap year program at the University of Mannheim, we are offering the following position to be 

filled by autumn 2022 

 

Intern in Procurement Performance and Sustainability 

 

Tasks: 

- Establish world-class contract, supplier, risk and sustainable management (SAP Ariba) 

- Procurement analytics, data science (Tableau) and reporting – thus driving procurement 

performance 

- Procurement communication and marketing/media 

- Development of Training material and leading change management initiatives 

- Driving compliance and procurement governance globally 

Required Profile:  

- You are studying business administration, industrial engineering or business informatics 

- Basic knowledge of purchasing process is of advantage 

- High power of comprehension, independent mode of operation, analytic analysis of problems, high 

level of individual responsibility 

- Precise in analyzing and structured in terms of working manner 

- Ability to work in a team, in a self-motivated and flexible way towards agreed objectives 

- Ability to achieve acceptance and to communicate professionally with colleagues in different areas 

and hierarchies 

- Computer proficiency: Very good Microsoft Office knowledge, especially PowerPoint and Excel  - 

You have a high affinity to working with software tools 

- Very good English skills 

Application details:  

Please send your application for the gap year program to your main contact person by February 28th, 2022 

Mrs. Stefanie Burgahn  

sburgahn@uni-mannheim.de 

Tel: 0621 181 1712  
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For more information on the gap year, see 

https://www.bwl.uni-mannheim.de/operations/lehre/gap-year/ 

 


